Department of Conservation
Te Papa Atawbhai

OIAD-610
25 February 2021

Téna koe-

Thank you for your Official Information Act request to the Department of Conservation,
received on 04 February 2021 in which you asked for:

“Please may | see this? The wildlife permit for Deep Creek exploration was approved
by the Department of Conservation.”

On 12 February 2021 you clarified your request to obtain a copy of the wildlife authority
68010-FAU.

In response to your request the following document is enclosed:

Item Date Document description Decision

1 20 Wildlife Authority 68010-FAU Released in part
November
2018

| have decided to release the relevant parts of the document listed above, subject to
information being withheld under one or more of the following sections of the Official
Information Act:

e personal contact details of officials, under section 9(2)(a) — to protect the privacy of
natural persons, including deceased people.

Please note that this letter (with your personal details removed) and enclosed documents
may be published on the Department’s website.

If you wish to discuss this with the Department, please contact Darcy Liddell, Permissions
Advisor on 027 536 6915 or by email dliddell@doc.govt.nz.
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Naku noa, na

K opnard
J bt

Natasha Hayward

Director Planning, Permissions & Land
Department of Conservation

Te Papa Atawhai
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